
 

Phone: 770.704.1500    |    Fax: 770.704.1538    |    110 Academy Street    |    Canton, Georgia  30114 
 

cantonga.gov 

IFC 510 Compliance Acknowledgement 

Prior to issuing a Certificate of Occupancy, compliance  
with International Fire Code Section 510 is required by 
means of an Emergency Responder Radio Coverage 
System (ERRCS) installed, tested, and accepted OR 
through field testing by a FCC licensed radio contractor to 
verify that an ERRCS is not warranted. A critical element to 
compliance with this standard is preliminary testing once 
the building is dried-in.  
 
By signing below, I acknowledge that I have read the 
above statement on IFC 510: 
   _____________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

Project Name: 
Project Address: 
Association with Project: 
Date  
Print Name: 
Signature: 

 


